Web Site

Submitted By Sandra Smillie on Tuesday, October 07, 2008

Hello All,
Hope everyone is enjoying getting in to the swing of  the hockey season.  I will be your team web administrator this season and ask that you contact me with any concerns you have regarding the content on our team pages. First of all I wish all of you to know that internet safety and the safety of the children is foremost in my mind.  Those of you who saw the site I did last year will be familar with what I would like to do this year once the web permission forms have been signed. (You can view last years site under archived teams - tims red tyke)


This year I would like to do a similar page with the following:

- A page with the red stars that highlights 3 players each game/practice. This page uses computer generated avatars of each player that turns a photo into a cartoon image - no actual picture of the child is used,nor is their last name- only first name and initial.

- The photo gallery which uses candid pictures of players in full equipment with no names.

- Our Team photo 
_ Player profile questions and player avatars , no actual picture.

-  The only real pictures of the children on this site will be in the team picture or any that you as a parent submit.


Lastly I am asking for a volunteer to do game write ups for me to post on the site .  Thats all for now,

Sandy

